
Thursday 24th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In response to advice from Health NSW on operating in the safest way possible in the 

current COVID 19 environment, the Department of Education has advised that: 

“Non-essential school visitors will not be allowed on school premises (i.e.: visitors not 

involved in delivering or supporting curricular activities).” 

As a result, we will need to reschedule our 6M parent-teacher interviews from this 

evening to Thursday 15th July (first week back in Term 3.) 

Details for the rebooking of these interviews will be provided to you ASAP. 

Thank you for your understanding at this time. 

 

Mr Atkinson 


